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December 10, 2018 

 

Pursuant to warrant duly served and posted, the inhabitants of the Town of Orange 

qualified to vote in elections and town affairs at the Special Town Meeting held at the 

Ruth Smith Auditorium on December 6, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. passed the following article: 

 

 

Article 15: 

 

Motion passed to change the General Bylaws as follows: In accordance with G.L. 

c.94G,s.3, the number of Marijuana Retailers permitted in the Town of Orange shall be 

limited to twenty percent (20%) of the number of licenses eligible to be issued within the 

Town for the retail sale of alcoholic beverages not to be drunk on the premises where 

sold under Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 138, Section 15. In the event that 20% 

of said licenses is not a whole number, the limit shall be rounded up to the next whole 

number. And further that nonsubstantive changes to the numbering of this bylaw be 

permitted in order that it be in compliance with the numbering format for the Code of 

Orange. 

 

 

ATTEST:   

      Nancy M. Blackmer, MMC/CMMC 

      Town Clerk 
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